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Dear Parents & Carers 
 
 

STATUTORY INSPECTION OF ANGLICAN AND METHODIST SCHOOLS – (SIAMS) 
 
Following our SIAMS inspection on 23rd January 2024, we are now able to share with you the 
Inspector’s findings. 
 
The SIAMS inspection plays an important role in the improvement of church schools. It achieves this 
by affirming that which is effective and by highlighting key areas of improvement. By focusing on 
impact, SIAMS explores ways in which each school’s theologically rooted Christian vision drives the 
work and enables the school to live up to its foundation as a church school. 
 
The new 2023 SIAMS framework highlights and seeks understanding of the theology which underpins 
a school’s Christian vision. 
 
We are delighted to share the inspection findings. After evaluating the evidence the Inspector has 
awarded the school Judgement 1 (the inspection findings indicate that the school is living up to its 
foundation as a Church school).  
 
‘Being a Church School makes a difference to the lives of this school community. The pupils 
understand how the vision enables them ‘to live life to the full’ and how it will help them in the future. 
This is impressive.’ 
 
Please see the report in full to read further about the identified strengths. There are areas of growth, 
which are already aspects of our development plan. 
 
We take immense pride in our school, its achievements, its pupils, dedicated staff, Governors and 
committed parents. All play a crucial role in our school’s commitment to excellence. 
 
Congratulations to us all! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

       
 
Miss J Wilson       Mr J Powell 
Headteacher       Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 
 
 


